
Jolene, Sol, and Estrella’s Story 
 

 Jolene an avid volunteer for CARL recently purchased a new home and felt there 
was something missing in her and her husband’s home. One evening while scrolling through 
social media, Jolene stumbled upon a post from CARL and from that moment, Jolene knew that 
one of the dogs from the post was going to fill what was missing in their new home. A few days 
later Jolene and her husband met with the foster of Sol and Estrella. Call it coincidence or fate 
but believe it or not Jolene and her husband’s new home is on Sol Street and has a cross street 
of Estrella. From the moment Jolene and her husband met Sol and Estrella they knew they 
wanted to add the two dogs to their family. Jolene described the application process as easy 
and straight forward. The whole process from discovering the dogs to taking them home took 
about a week. Jolene was provided with food, toys, and other supplies necessary for a smooth 
transition into their home. What Jolene was most impressed with was the support from the 
rescue during and after the adoption. Since both dogs needed to be fixed, Terry went above and 
beyond by coordinating pickup and drop off from the clinic and provided Jolene with aftercare 
instructions for both dogs. We are so grateful for people like Jolene and her husband and wish 
them the best years ahead with their new companion. 

  



 

 

  
 


